A Perfect Gift for Someone who Cares about Kids

Published: Tuesday, 06 December 2016 10:24

Written by: Terry Haven



A Perfect Gift for Someone who Cares about Kids

Published: Tuesday, 06 December 2016 10:24

Written by: Terry Haven



This holiday season, give a gift that gives back. Honor someone special by giving a gift to Voices for Utah Children in their honor. The cards say: "A holiday donation has been given in your name to Voices for Utah Children. This gift ensures that we are able to raise the strongest voice possible for our most vulnerable children and helps all Utah's children finish a winner."

If your loved one wants all of Utah's children experience the healthy and joyous childhood that they wish for their own children; understands the importance of having a strong, independent voice for children at Utah's capitol and wants to invest in Utah's future, a donation in their name could be the perfect holiday gift!

Enter the name of your loved ones in the Honor / Memorial Information section of our donation form. Contact Sara at sara@utahchildren.org or 801-882-1402 to request these complimentary holiday cards for your loved ones to inform them of the

A Perfect Gift for Someone who Cares about Kids

Published: Tuesday, 06 December 2016 10:24

Written by: Terry Haven

donation made in their honor.

Donate Now

For 30 years now, Voices for Utah Children has called on our state, federal and local leaders to put children's needs first. But the work is not done. The children of 30 years ago now have children of their own. Too many of these children are growing up in poverty, without access to healthcare or quality educational opportunities.

How can you be involved?

<u>Make a tax-deductible donation</u> to Voices for Utah Children—<u>or join our Network</u> with a monthly donation of \$20 or more. Network membership includes complimentary admission to Network events with food, socializing, and opportunity to meet child advocacy experts. And don't forget to <u>join our listserv</u> to stay informed!

We look forward to the future of Voices for Utah Children and we hope you will be a part of our next 30 years.

Special thanks to American Express, our "Making a Difference All Year Long"



sponsor.®